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________________________________________________________________________________________________________
NOTICE:

The next meeting of the BRRCC will be Tuesday, Nov. 6th at the Greenwell Springs Rd. Library at 7:00pm
_______________________________________________________________________________________
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As editor of the BRRCC Newsletter, it is my responsibility to correct any incorrect information given.  In the September 2007 newsletter I incorrectly reported, and I quote, “Richard Mason, with the help of Marvin, flew an Eindecker.”  On a recent visit to the field, I was informed that Richard, through the greatness of his heart, ALLOWED Marvin the thrill of flying his Eindecker.  I am so sorry for my mistake.
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WOW!!! It has been hot, was the headline for the last newsletter.  You could not have asked for a more pleasant day to fly on the 20th.  I was cool with a slight breeze blowing straight down the runway from the north.
One of our RC Club’s objectives is to assist newcomers to the great hobby of RC flying.  Mickey is answering questions and explaining about AMA.  The plan was test flow earlier.

[image: image5.jpg]



Shawn,

Pete

and

Margaret Rice

[image: image6.jpg]



Of course, one of the major events occurring on Thursdays is the noon meal.  It was Bob’s turn this week.  It was finger licking good.
Now to the Flying
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Jim Ramoin with his Chipmunk
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Danny Acey with his Super Sportster.
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Blackie ALLOWING AJ to fly his Cub.  AJ is recovering from eye surgery.
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Vic on lawnmower, Richard relaxing after mowing.

                                                   Editor – Pat Beard












